
 
Big Walk and Wheel 

The Southill approach to competitions, as with all other things, is that if 

something is worth doing, it’s worth doing well. The manner in which our 

children and parents have thrown their energies into supporting the Big 

Walk and Wheel has been amazing. There have been so many 

scooterers and cyclists that we’ve run out of parking space. Some 

children have done so much walking that they’ve needed new shoes 

(ok, I am exaggerating a bit, but you get the idea). Our Y5/6 cycle ride 

was very popular, with 30 children riding to Sandsfoot, and yesterday’s 

‘Wheelie Awesome’ was probably the most well-attended Fitness 

Thursday yet. 

Our participation in this competition has been a fantastic community 

effort and a pleasure to be part of. We have, needless to say, done very 

well: 

We have finished first of all the Dorset schools taking part. 

We have completed 1225 journeys 

Our daily average score is 74.23% 

Overall, we finished 101st (out of 2772 schools nationally) 

A brilliant effort everyone. Well done and thank you. 

 

Of course, the competitive element is very important to us all, but we 

mustn’t forget that the purpose of the Big Walk and Wheel is to inspire 

children to make active journeys to school, encouraging healthy 

lifestyles and improving both air quality and traffic congestion. 

I think we’ve done that! 

 

Fancy some more active travel action? 

On the next page, I have attached a ‘Active Travel Bingo’ sheet for the 

holidays. On it there are 9 different cycling, scooting or walking activities 

to try out. We’ve got badges for all those completing the Bronze, Silver 

or Gold levels - so why not have a go? Please bring all completed 

sheets back to me after the holiday and badges will be duly awarded. 

 

Parents’ Evenings 

It’s been a long week for staff, with three evenings of parents 

appointments, but also a very positive and rewarding one. There have 

been lots of fabulous things to discuss about your children and we are 

grateful to everyone who attended. Together with the report, we trust 

you now have a detailed picture of your child’s progress and are clear 

on the best ways to support them at home. 

 

Brownies - can you help? 

The Brownies group that meets in the Community Centre in Southill 

currently has three leaders. Two are leaving shortly, so the group is in 

danger of closing. 

Are you interested in helping out? Volunteers are desperately needed. If 

you can help, please contact Emma Randall on 

brownies2ndsouthill@hotmail.com 

 

That’s it from us 

It’s been another busy and very successful term. Thank you to all our 

parents for your continuing support. I hope you all have a lovely Easter 

holiday. We look forward to seeing everyone back at school on 

Monday 17th April at 8.45am. 
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